Report of recent meetings of the Melbourne 

Papua & New Guinea Study Circle
Friday 25th November 2016
There were twelve members in attendance, plus one visitor.  The title of the display was “Members Night”.  Six members brought along items from their collections.

Lou Smit had a large stockbook including Papuan Lakatoi issues.  He also brought along the catalogues from the Tim Rybak and Peter Troy auctions.

Alan Grey showed and auction catalogue from Switzerland featuring Papuan proofs.

Joe Edwards displayed Papuan ‘Stamp Duty’ overprints in mint sheets.

Helen Watson brought along many interesting Papuan covers recently acquired at auction.
Munro Kennedy showed an album of PNG airmail labels and a number of covers addressed to the David Jones store in Sydney.

Max Bulley showed some PNG covers from the Philatelic Bureau, Port Moresby.

Friday 24th February 2017
There were twelve members in attendance and three apologies.   Helen Watson brought along seven albums of British New Guinea  and Papua covers.  There were many registered covers included addressed to various out-of-the-way places such as Argentina, St Lucia (BWI), Ethiopia, Belgium, etc.  There were covers from German New Guinea as well as covers with Queensland stamp used in BNG.  It was a most comprehensive display, much appreciated by all in attendance.

Max Bulley

April 2017
